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August 12, 2025 

 

Dear CIE Families, 

 

It is with great excitement and enthusiasm that I welcome new and returning families to Center 

for International Education: A Cambridge Associate School (CIE) to the 2025-2026 school year.  

As part of the Golden Lion pride, you have made an excellent choice in attending CIE to 

complete your high school journey as we have maintained our “A” rated status provided by the 

Florida Department of Education since the school’s inception.  During this time, our commitment 

to you is to provide a rigorous, college preparatory experience through our Cambridge Program 

while offering all students the complete high school experience through our various clubs, 

organizations, field trips, and Activities.   

At CIE, each student will be provided with the necessary skills to become CONFIDENT, 

RESPONSIBLE, REFLECTIVE, INNOVATIVE, & ENGAGED learners. During your educational 

experience at CIE, I highly encourage you to become involved in our school while giving back to 

your community.  As a matter of fact, I highly encourage for you to connect with Ms. Fleischer, 

Silver Knight Coordinator, to discuss the specifics as it relates to this Community Service Based 

Organization through the Knight Foundation.  Winners are afforded scholarships during their 

senior year of high school. Additional details can be provided by Ms. Fleisher and by visiting our 

school’s website: www.ciecambridge.net. 

Finally, as Golden Lions, rest assured there is a dedicated and committed staff available to 

assist you reach your academic goals throughout your entire high school journey.  Often times 

you will see #cieistheplacetobe on our social media posts as we are proud of the home we 

have built for staff and students as we continue to foster a safe, healthy, successful learning 

environment for the entire Golden Lion family.  As with every new school year, new students 

and staff enter our halls and quickly learn just how special CIE will be as we will be Roaring to 

Greatness together.  With that being stated, “WELCOME to the PRIDE!” 

 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Rodriguez-Ledesma 

Jennifer Rodriguez-Ledesma 
Principal 

 

http://www.ciecambridge.net/

